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Lisa Cataldi

From: Alphonse Testa <at777trump@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 7:26 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Parent's Bill of Rights and Fairness in Sports act

R.I. House, 
 
      I strongly encourage the passage of this Act to protect the rights of parents as well as their 
children. This upholds the difference between males and females in their respective sports. This is as 
it should be with NO exceptions for trans or any other so called genders infringing on their rights. 
 
Al Testa 
107 Smithfield Rd. 
North Providence 02904   


